




£20,000 from the previous season, has resulted in a deficit of just under
£4,000 over the two seasons. The accounts would be audited in August and
placed on the website on or before 1st November 2014.

Ray Lewis thanked Bob for his report and expressed his appreciation of his
work as Finance Director.

6. Appointment of the Association's Auditors

Williams & Co was duly appointed for 2014-2015.

7. Proposed changes to Articles as approved by the SCFA Management
Committees

Ray Lewis advised that the information circulated contained a revision of the
Articles and Rules. These had been endorsed by Management Committees
but required approval at the Annual General Meeting.

Acceptance was agreed on a show of hands.

8. Announcement of the appointment of any Life Vice-Presidents,
Honorary Members and Vice Presidents

Malcolm Randall was nominated as Vice President. This nomination was
supported and agreed by all.

9. Notification of changes to County Cup Rules for season 2014-15

Changed to the County Cup Rules has been circulated following approval by
the Operations Management Committee. Mike Jermey confirmed that
revisions were minor and would be shown as separate 'Adult' and 'Youth'
rules for ease of reference. All agreed approval.

10. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chairman

11. 

We had been advised of two items from Tooting & Mitcham Wanderers FC:

10.1 Debt Recovery - Caroline McRoyall advised that under FA rules and
regulations we can recoup money from individuals and would provide
the club with full details of the process. A query was raised regarding
the FA being treated as a debt collection agency in Civil Law. Ray
Lewis agreed to raise the matter with the FA.

10.2 Promotion to the National Leagues System - A query was raised
regarding Surrey County FA's policy on promotion. Ray Lewis advised
that the FA Leagues Committee states that a club must be in the top 5
clubs of the league below Step 7 to be nominated under FA rules. A
discussion was held around the clubs individuals' case and Mr Lewis
agreed to discuss the issue separately with Tooting & Mitcham
Wanderers FC.

10.3 Les Pharo took the opportunity to thank Ray Ward (Sutton United FC)
as former CEO of Surrey C./4 FA for his service to the County.

Closure 

/� __ ,_...,...,� ........ , ,The meeting closed at 8.15 pm 




